
I WAS DENIED AN
APARTMENT FOR
NOT HAVING 3X
THE RENT, EVEN
THOUGH I HAVE

A VOUCHER.




When a landlord tried to deny me housing because of my housing
voucher (e.g., Section 8), I contacted FHAM and learned about my fair
housing rights. For instance, if you can afford an apartment with your
voucher, then a landlord cannot deny you just because your income
is less than three times the total rent. If you believe you have
experienced discrimination, contact FHAM and file a complaint.  

Visit www.mafham.org or call (508)444-9332.

Voucher Discrimination is Illegal.
Report it!


